Fidelity of Georgetown

1 November 2021

Dear Fidelity of Georgetown Agents,

Due to the exemplary sales efforts of you, our Agents, 2021 will be another successful year for all
of us.

Because of this, we would like to extend a special thanks and offer a Writing Agent Bonus of 2%

for all new purchasers from the 1st of November until the 15" of January 2022. Funds and
documents must be received within that period.

We will also offer an additional Bonus of 1% for funds placed on policy T-4762 to go with the 2%
Writing Agent Bonus discussed above.

To summarize, agents allocating new purchasers to Bonus Policy T-4762 will secure a 3%
Christmas Bonus from Fidelity of Georgetown.

We are currently working on purchasing several new policies. When these policies are released for
allocation, please offer them to your purchasers with pending funds.

Don’t forget to ask your existing purchasers for referrals!

Have a great Christmas holiday...
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